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29th Nov-1st Dec Year 6 Camp 

8th Dec           PB4L Summer Splash Spectacular  

11th Dec         Year 6 Social 

14th Dec         Final Assembly  

14th Dec         End of Term 4 

2024 

1st Feb          First day of Term 1 

5th Feb          Start Day for New Entrants 
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Summer Splash Spectacular – PB4L School Fun Event – 8th December  
We are holding a fun end of year PB4L event to recognise our children’s efforts at receiving lots of tokens since 
our last school wide celebration. This will be held in the afternoon of Friday 8th December. There are a range of 
fun activities including an enormous bouncy castle in the hall, water activities and more. We are running this 
event at the end of the day as it is the warmest, and the children may be getting wet. We recommend that the 
children bring their togs and towels. We also need some parent help on the afternoon to help with a few of the 
activities. Please let Zoe know if you are able to help out via zoe@frasercres.school.nz  
 

Rebecca Jackson staying with us next year 
I am pleased to announce that Rebecca Jackson will remain at Fraser Crescent School next year as she will be 
covering Benzi Rodrigues’ leave for 2024. Rebecca joined the team at FCS at the start of this year to cover Holly 
King’s maternity leave. Holly will be returning to the school at the start of 2024.  
 
Teacher Only Day 17th November 
Thank you to all parents and whānau for keeping their children home on Friday November 17th for the Teacher 
Only Day. We always appreciate your support with the Teacher Only Days.  
 

NFL Flag Football Competition 
Congratulations to our NFL team on a fantastic effort on Tuesday 21st November at the national NFL Flag Football 
Competition They strove for success and played really well. The team came 6th overall and were the top 
Wellington team ahead of Intermediate schools. A huge shout out to Benzi for all his work in training the team. 
The kids put in a lot of effort in preparing for the competition. Check out the photos at the end of the newsletter.  
 
2024 Class Lists 
We are progressing well on class lists for 2024 and should soon be able to let the children and whānau know 
which class they will be in next year. 
 

 
 

Home and School Bring’n’Buy 
The Bring’n’Buy held today was very successful. The children all seemed very pleased with their new purchases. 
Many thanks to all the parents and whānau who came along to help with the setting up and the cleaning up at 
the end. This is a Home and School fundraiser, with the funds going back into cool things for our kids.  
  
Ngā mihi nui,  
John Channer -   Next Newsletter 8th December 2023 
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Bodhi’s Running Fraser Quest          Boys’ Club Activity                       Soap Carving  
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